
PRESS RELEASE 

CARERS GO LUNCHTIME SKITTLING  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 09 Aug 2019 with a lunchtime “sporting event”, in its loosest 

form.   

An hilarious time was had by all at the Buzby Club, Chippenham where 16 Members honed their 

mostly non-existent skills playing Skittles.  They had a lovely Fish and Chip lunch followed by a variety 

of cakes for pudding. 

 

We then split ourselves into two teams led by Tess and Roderick and things were going pretty well for 

Tess until the last leg when Rod’s team all found their top form to win the day !!.   

 

The top overall scorer was Bill from Tess's team and Myrtle, his wife, the second highest in Roderick’s 

team.  All went home in high spirits. 
 

Our Programme for 2019 continues on August 23 when we have a Fish and Chip  Luncheon and 

entertainment  from Santana, with his delightful guitar melodies. 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be 

made very welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary 

Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our 

Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


